MINUTES-FREETOWN CEMETERY COMMITTEE
June 22, 1978

The meebting of the Freetown Cemetery Committee was called to order at
7:30 P,M, Members present were Ben Charland and Robert Parker.

First order of business was the reading of correspondence and the pay-
ment of bills.

Submitted for payment for the month of April, 1978 by Mr. Carl Angus was
the sum of $325.38 to be paid from the Helen Vought Fund (Maintain

Cemetery Entrance),

"The sum of $122,50 from the Assonet Cemetery Maintenance Account #0810.

20120,

The sum of $16.50 to be paid from the Richmond Cemetery Fund for the month
of May from #0810+20130.

The sum of $32.00 to be paid from the flower fund of individual accounts
listed on invoice from Assonet Cemetery Fund Account #0810,20130.

The sum of $18.75 to be paid from Account #0810.20120 - + $7.75.
The sum of $1151.66 from Account #0810.20130.

Correspondence from Mr. Karl D. Josselyn of 616 Lakeshore Drive, Quinton,
Virginia, 23141, concerning the transfer of deed will be answered.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P,M,

Respectfully submitted,

BENOIT H, CHARLAND




